
 

 

 
P.E. 

 
Wednesday 6th April 2022 
Dear parent/carer, 
 
After the Easter holidays, the day your child’s class may change. Please see new P.E. 
day below: 
 

Class Day 
3HL, 3AC, 3AH Monday 
4CE (swimming) Tuesday 

5AR 
4KW and 4SI (swimming) 

Wednesday 

5BH, 5KM Thursday 
6DG, 6NKAH, 6CC Friday 

 
All P.E. lessons will be outdoors in the summer term therefore pupils must wear 
appropriate P.E. kit, suitable for the weather that day.  
 
P.E. kit expectations: 

• Black or grey shorts, jogging bottoms or leggings 
• White t-shirt 
• Black or white trainers – no bright colours 
• Children may bring a sweatshirt/hoody to wear during outdoor sessions 

however pupils must arrive at school in their red jumper/cardigan.  
 
If pupils do not have the correct P.E. kit, parents/carers will be contacted. We have a 
system in school where there are consequences for incorrect P.E. kit/school uniform.  
 
Please may I remind parents/carers that jeans and leggings are not part of school 
uniform. Pupils must wear grey/black school trousers or a skirt.  
 
Kind regards,  
Mrs Hoare 


